
Report to Mayor and Council 

November 2017 

 Rounds 

  October YTD 

 

2011  1,998  25,779 

 

2012  2,342  31,946 

 

2013  1,880  28,241 

 

2014                1,423               27,152 

 

2015  2,041  25,421 

 

2016  2,199  25,641 

 

2017  1,669  20,885 

 

The Golf Course was flooded again this year on Tuesday November 7th causing the 

course to be closed on the 7th and 8th.  No significant damage is expected from the latest 

flood. 

 

Greens are tentatively scheduled to be deep tined the last week of November.  We met 

with Topp Shape Construction to review renovation of the remaining bunkers, scheduling 

will begin as soon as they’re available. 

 

 

 


